
By law, every council must have a Chief Finance Officer (Section 151 Officer) and a Monitoring Officer.

The role of the Section 151 Officer is carried out by the Director of Finance, Rebecca Maher. 
The Section 151 Officer has statutory responsibilities for the proper management of the council’s finances. Email: r.maher@sstaffs.gov.uk 

The Monitoring Officer role  is carried out by the Corporate Director of Governance, Lorraine Fowkes. Email: l.fowkes@sstaffs.gov.uk
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